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Dear Requesters,  

We acknowledge receipt of your email. However, it is not within the mandate of MICI to address 

complaints in reference to Bank employees and the Bank´s code of conduct. You have correctly 

copied the Ethics Office and therefore no further action on the side of MICI will be taken at this 

point. 

We are always available to you in the matters of competence of MICI which is addressing harm 

due to the potential non-compliance of the Bank with its environmental and social safeguards 

policies. 

Should you have any queries about the latter please do not hesitate in contacting me 

Kinds regards  

 

FROM: Victoria Márquez Mees, MICI Director 
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